

NOTIFICATION

This is to notify that a special camp for Covid-19 test is being organised by the University with help of CMOH, Birbhum/BMOH, Bolpur on 18th November, 2020 (Wednesday) from 11.00 a.m. onwards at Natya Ghar premises, Santiniketan. Employees of the University, especially those working at Central Administrative Building and adjoining buildings (Central Library, Computer Centre, Admission Coordination Cell, Academic & Research Section, Estate Office etc.), Palli Siksha Bhavana, Palli Samgathana Vibhaga are requested to get their tests done at Natya Ghar before attending office on 18th November, 2020(Wednesday).

Memo No. REG/Notify/156/259

Date: 16/11/2020

Registrar Acting) Visva-Bharati

Copy for information to:

- 1. All Directors and Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas
- 2. All Heads of Academic & Non-Academic Departments/Centres/Sections
- 3. Proctor/Dean of Students Welfare
- 4. Prof. in-Charge of Security
- 5. Librarian, Central Library
- 6. Chief Medical Officer, PM Hospital
- 7. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/IAO/UE/Assistant Registrars
- 8. Deputy Registrar and C. S. to the Vice-Chancellor
- 9. P. A. to Registrar
- 10. University Webmaster To upload it in the University Website.